
William Gropp
Thomas M. Siebel Chair in Computer Science

University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign

2016年8月25日星期四 09:10am

中关新园1号科学报告厅

主办单位：北京大学国际合作部、
北京大学信息科学技术学院、高能效计算与应用中心

MPI is widely used for parallel programming and enables programmers to achieve good

performance. MPI also has a one-sided or put/get programming model. In MPI-3, this one-sided

model was greatly expanded, including new atomic read-modify-write operations and new ways to

synchronize one-sided communication. In addition, MPI-3 adds direct access to memory shared

between processes. This talk discusses some of the opportunities and challenges in making use of this

feature to program multicore processors, and alternatives using hybrid programming models such as

MPI and threads.
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